April 12th 1939

Dear Dr. Pilkington,

On behalf of the Provisional Couneil of the Anti-
Fartition of Ireland League, I thank you very much for donating
a copy of "Ireland, the New Ally" to us. Your suggestion of a
Library has been favourably received and I hope it will be
firmly established after the next Council meeting,.

Trusting that you will have time to call in to me

at the League 0ffice for a chat.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireladd League.
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